
 

 

 

Our ref: CS/KS/Yr11 Workshop 

 

 

Date: 16th September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 11 Parent Workshop – 1st October 2025 

As your child begins their final year of secondary school, we understand the importance of supporting them 

through the challenges of Year 11 and the journey towards their GCSE examinations. 

To help you best support your child, we would like to invite you to an in-person Year 11 Parent Workshop 

on: 

Date:   Wednesday 1st October 2025 

Time:   5:30pm 

Venue:  Main Hall 

The focus of this workshop will be “How to Support Your Child with revision for GCSE Mathematics and 

English.” During the session, our English and Mathematics teams will share practical strategies, revision 

techniques, and useful resources that you can use at home to help your child succeed. Don’t worry – you 

won’t be expected to complete any Maths or English questions yourself! 

We hope you will be able to attend, as working together we can ensure your child makes the best possible 

progress during this crucial year. 

Please confirm your attendance by registering for the event https://forms.office.com/e/NAAggPk2ww. We 

look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr C Seager 

Head of School 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/NAAggPk2ww

